Detention Ministry ~ A life giving circle of care


[image: image1]
      Building on over twenty-five years of active Vincentian Detention Ministry in San Mateo County, the Hope in Action Jail Ministry Committee recently developed an After Care – Resettlement Program that has the flexibility to respond to each individual’s needs.  Not a “one size fits all” program, it is designed with support from participating Conferences or Catholic Parishes and is based on individual needs.  Not a “one size fits all” program, it is designed with support from participating Conferences or Catholic Parishes and is based on individual needs.  Detention ministry’s goal is to assist returning to wholeness persons whose problems prevent recognition of the essence of who they truly are and who they can be in life.  While affirming the dignity of each individual, the goal is to reduce relapses into criminal behavior by providing support not only to the incarcerated but also to their families on the outside and to ex-offenders as part of resettlement or aftercare efforts.  The program begins during incarceration with contact made in person or through correspondence by one of nearly 50 volunteers or the full-time SVDP Jail Chaplain.  Excellent self-help publications are made available by Jist Publishing: The “Putting the Bars Behind You” Series that includes: The “Double You”; “Being Job Ready”; “Job Search Tools”’ “Networking/Interviewing for Jobs”; “Keeping your Job”.  To order call: 1-800-648-JIST or e-mail: editorial@jist.com.  SVDP encourages those incarcerated to begin making life-giving choices from day one of incarceration.  With that approach to doing time, after-care support needs are addressed through good planning – often over many years of relationship building.  When the time comes for release, reentry connections are already in place for sheltering, job referrals, transportation assistance, etc.  The ministry to families or friends outside is also very important and well established as part of this process.  In November 2000 the U.S. Conference of Catholic Bishops released their pastoral letter: “A Call for Responsibility’ Rehabilitation and Restoration”.  This is a great resource with its challenge to develop restorative justice models for addressing the issues within the criminal justice system in the USA.
 

For further details please contact Deacon Paul Moriarty, Jail Chaplain at 650-366-9847
